
  Nether Green Junior School Newsletter    Date: 17th April 

Message from the Headteacher 

18th 

April 

Bank Holiday 

School Closed 

21st  

April 

Bank Holiday 

School Closed 

22nd  

April 
School re-opens 

22nd - 25th 
April Y6 Mock SATs Week 

23rd  

April 
Y5 Robinwood Meeting, 5.30pm 

23rd  

May 
Arches Dance Festival 

29th 

April 
Y3 Botanical Gardens visit 

1st  

May 

Y5/6 Dodgeball, 1-2.45pm 

(selected children only) 

5th  

May 

Bank Holiday 

School Closed 

6th - 9th  

May 
Y4 Edale Residential 

8th  

May 
PTA: Pilates and Prosecco Evening 

8th  

May 
Y5KL KES Visit  

15th  

May 
Y5JE KES Visit  

12th– 16th 

May 
Y6 SATs Week 

16th May Y5 SEND Reviews 

19th– 23rd 

May 
Mayor’s Walk and Wheel Challenge 

19th  

May 
Y3 Open Classrooms 2.45pm 

19th  - 20th 

May 
Y6 SEND Reviews 

Key Dates 

I hope everyone had a lovely and restful two-week break - it’s 

been great to welcome the children back. Although it’s been 

a short first week back, it’s certainly been a busy and exciting 

one! It was absolutely wonderful to see all the fantastic DT 

projects and beautifully decorated Spring bonnets - what an 

amazing effort from all the children. The parade up to the 

infant school was a real highlight, and we were so lucky to 

have such lovely weather for it too. A huge thank you to all of 

you for your support. The children should be so proud of 

themselves for getting fully involved and making it such a 

great event. 

We also kicked off the new term by celebrating some lovely 

achievements, including last half term’s Headteacher Award 

winners. It was the perfect way to start positively. 

Wishing you all a restful long weekend, and we look forward 

to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday. 



 

House Points 

Steel 273 

Cutlers 262 

Originals 273 

Peaks 276 

             Attendance 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can be brought 
into the yard from 8:40 am. Learning in school starts at 8:50 am. 

Our attendance this week was 96.5% 

 

Our pupils will be 

encouraged to: 

Reiterating the message of 

being kind to one another 

and thinking about how your 

words make others feel - 

both positively and 

negatively.  

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to: 

 Y3PW and Y5KB 

Every week, we will highlight the 

class in each key phase with the 

highest attendance.  

This Week’s Awards 

Focus Value - Kindness 

Special Mentions 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Very well done to all of the children who have earned their 

Head Teacher award!  

Meran, Ida, Flynn, Sabreen, Sephy, Florence, Rudi, Freya, Joe, Max, 

Eddie, Usman, Helenka 

 Lexia 

Congratulations to the 

following pupils who have 

moved up a level in Lexia: 

 

Savanna Y4 
Ayman Y4 
Alyena Y4 
Joshua Y5 
Penny Y6 
Tom Y6 

 



Lunch Menu - w/b 22nd April 

 

BANK HOLIDAY 

SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

PLEASE NOTE THAT MONDAY’S MENU IS NOW ON TUESDAY! 

World Maths Day 

Wednesday 26th March was World Maths Day when millions of students from around the world showed up to 

compete, calculate and celebrate mathematics.  To celebrate the day in school, most of our children 

completed 100 calculations based on times tables.  So, over the entire school, over 30,000 calculations were 

completed on that day!   

In each class, the 3 children who completed the calculations the quickest were awarded a prize.  Also, the 3 

quickest children in each year group were give a prize.  The winners were: 

 Y3 - Bobby, Charlie and Aavya 

Y4 - Fred, Loic and Adnan                             

Y5 - Joe, Henry and Zack 

Y6 - Martin, Filip and Uzman 

   Well done to all of you! 



After school clubs:  

If  your child is attending a school extra curricular club and/or will not be attending After School Club, please 

inform the After School Club.   

ParentPay 

Please check your ParentPay account regularly; make sure you are in credit for school meals and make payment/

give consent for any trips or activities coming up, some of which are:  

• Arches Dance Festival (23 April) 

• Y3 Botanical Gardens (29th April) 

• Y4 Edale trip. (6th-9th May) - please ensure that payments are up to date.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets are available using  the link below: 

https://tickets.sufc.co.uk/en-GB/events/2024-25%20sufc%20women%20v%20blackburn%20rovers%20ladies/2025-4-

20_13.00/bramall%20lane?hallmap 

School Office Messages 

https://tickets.sufc.co.uk/en-GB/events/2024-25 sufc women v blackburn rovers ladies/2025-4-20_13.00/bramall lane?hallmap

